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PRAYERS: Our prayers are asked for Len Dutton, Michael Coote, Krystyna Morgan,  

John Bell, Pat Elwood, Jo Richards, Judy Reilly, Johnnie Berkley- Matthews,Frances 

Ormerod and all those undergoing medical treatment.   For the people of the Ukraine.  

    JULY 

    3    SUNDAY  FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (Ps2) 

     Diocesan prayer league:  Parish churches of Glastonbury, Wells, Shepton Mallet and Cheddar   

     Sacred Heart: 9 a.m. Parish Mass. Exposition 5.30 p.m. Mass at 6 p.m. 

    All Saints’ Wardour: 11 a.m. Sung Mass 

    4     Monday Weekday in Ordinary Time    

         Sacred Heart: 8.45 a.m. MP, 9.00 a.m. Mass  

  followed by Rosary for the Ukraine 

    5     Tuesday    Weekday in Ordinary Time    

  All Saints’, Wardour: Mass at 9.30 a.m.  

    6    Wednesday  Weekday in Ordinary Time    

  Sacred Heart: 8.45 a.m. MP, 9.00 a.m. Mass  

    7    Thursday  Weekday in Ordinary Time    
                    No Mass 

    8    Friday Weekday in Ordinary Time    

 Sacred Heart: 5.45 p.m. EP, 6.00 p.m. Mass  
    9    Saturday    Weekday in Ordinary Time    

  Sacred Heart: 8.45 a.m. MP, 9.00 a.m. Mass.   Confessions, 9.30 a.m.   
   Community Fête, 1.30 p.m. Sacred Heart- Trellis House gardens 

               All Saints’ Wardour, 3 p.m. Nuptial Mass (Pereira and Gonzalez) 

   10    SUNDAY  FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (Ps3) 

     Diocesan prayer league:  St Gregory the Great, Chippenham, St Thomas More, Cheltenham   

           Sacred Heart: 9 a.m. Parish Mass. Exposition 5.30 p.m. Mass at 6 p.m. 

         All Saints’ Wardour: 11 a.m. Sung Mass 

    The Holy Father’s Prayer Intention for July:  For the elderly, who represent the roots 

and memory of a people; may their experience and wisdom help young people to look 

towards a future with hope and responsibility.                  

Parish News:    

Help for Ukraine: Donations continue to come in for the Ukrainian family. That is 

wonderful! THANK YOU ALL. Late donations will be forwarded to them. Outside service 

times please put your donation in an envelope marked Treasurer - Ukraine and put it 

through the letter box of Trellis House. A full total will be given in the next newsletter.   
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Does anyone in the Parish need a fancy electric armchair that makes sitting and 
standing an effortless movement! Aileen Croft has one that she can deliver. RM 

CONFIRMATION MASS, St Gregory’s, Tuesday 5th July, 7 p.m.  

               (rehearsal 4th July 7 pm) 

KNITTING GROUP: Tuesday 5th July, 1.45- 3.30 p.m. Parish Room Join us!  
 

Community Fête in Trellis House gardens: Saturday 9th July.  

1.30 p.m.  Donations may be left on Friday p.m. and Saturday a.m. Cakes very 

welcome and stallholders too. Please contact Becky Davies beckybooboo05@hotmail.co.uk 

June 22nd 7 p.m.  CLIFTON CATHEDRAL    Three of us had intended going to this service for 

the distribution of the Diocesan synod result. A few days before the event, Clifton warned us 

to leave more time due to a local concert, and what with Glastonbury traffic and Rail chaos 

we decided to look at the Live streaming instead. This is still available as a recording on 

Clifton Diocese website https://cliftoncathedral.org/ and I enthusiastically recommend you 

watch at least Bishop Declan’s homily (which can be found at 25.5 if the whole service seems 

a bit much!) Just following that Pope Francis message is also inspiring.  It was though, an 

interesting liturgy. The Bishop and one other priest, on a simple looking altar with an eager 

musician arranging rather eclectic introductory hymn singing got us into the mood. We had 

thoughtful readings and Bidding prayers from three young, a priestly Gospel reading from 

Luke 24. The road to Emmaus the literal and spiritual journey and then Bishop Declan spoke. 

He told us 80 % of parishes and 65% schools, each with different levels of input had taken 

part. The resume which will be sent to each Parish and which is now available was made after 

reading 1,500 sheets of paper!  

https://cliftondiocese.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Synodal-response-booklet.pdf 

The Bishop said we would be listened to and he read from Jeremiah where God says He will 

listen. It was a sensitive homily: Bishop Declan was humble, apologetic and understanding 

about the effect on us of the abuse. He spoke about the future and told us we are called to be 

people of Hope and he told us of the importance of the young. He touched (non 

controversially!) on women's role in the church and ecumenism. There was a short and rather 

moving message from Pope Francis telling us that we could be the individual who brings hope 

and that the individual becomes “us”. It made good watching. Krysia 

 

  In September and October this year, the relics of St. Bernadette will journey on pilgrimage through 

England, Scotland and Wales.  St. Bernadette’s relics will be visiting Clifton Cathedral on Saturday 

10th September 2022 for one day. This will be a unique opportunity to experience the special gifts and 

charisms of Lourdes.  Please join us for this special experience, when pilgrims will be able to join us for 

Mass with anointing of the sick, Torchlight procession, Rosary, and the opportunity to venerate these 

relics of “The Saint of Lourdes”. Exact details will be available soon. 
 

“THE RECRUITING OFFICER” by George Farquhar presented by RAIN OR SHINE Theatre 

Company on FRIDAY 8th JULY 7.30 PM at Upper Leigh Farm, East Knoyle, SP3 6AP.  Tickets: 

adult £15, concs £14, children (5 – 15yrs) £7, family (2 + 2) £38.  Bar and light refreshments 

available, bring seating and picnic supper, gates open 6.00pm. Raffle and 30% takings in aid of 

SAVE THE CHILDREN Please contact Katie Page on katiepage@copac.org.uk  01747 830278.  
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